
AMENDMENT NO. 4 TO CONTRACT 
F000600 WITH IK CONSULTING, LLC

City Council Meeting
August 27, 2019
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Recommendation
It is recommended by the Planning and Economic 
Development Department and the Information 
Technology Department that the Council, by 
resolution, approve a Fourth Amendment to 
Contract F000600 with IK Consulting, LLC, 
Tucson, AZ, in the amount of $50,000, for a total 
contract amount of $447,743.00.
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Questions and Discussion
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